THE UNIVERSITY MUSEUM
UNIVERSITY o0f PENNSYLVANIA
PHILADELPHIA

Nov. 1, 1933.

Dear Professor Steindorff,

The typewritten copies of Woolley's Field Notes arrived
yesterday morning, and I have collated them throughout with
the original Field Notes. All my corrections of, and addi-
tions to, the typewritten copies have been im&?xx made in
red, so that you will have no difficulty in segfﬁhat has been
done to them. I have not however corrected details of the
plans in the copies, as you will now of course consult Wool-
ley's originals for these,

I enclose the collated copiles herewith, and am sending you
the original Field Notes by the same mail, but under separate

cover.

Please note that there is an error on page 1 of "Various
Small Objects and Fragments from Anibeh", enclosed in my letter
of Oct. 13th last. The small ivory cone (FPhoto. 2914, ¢), given
under (C) as from An. 14, (b), Not Catalogued, really comes
from An. 19, and not from An., 14 (see Field Notes of An. 19) .

The number written on the object looks more like "14" than "19",

With hearty greetings, I am

Ihr getreuer

Garsiarmtefonot



